
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Josh Baker <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/2/2015 10:59:29 AM

Subject: FW: Gov. Haley Comments

What time works best for your schedule? 
KV

From: Donna Hicks [mailto:hicks.donna@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, August 31, 2015 6:21 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: Gov. Haley Comments

Katherine,

Thank you for your email. I will be in Columbia next week. I would be available Monday afternoon or 
Wednesday up to 3 pm.

Let me know what will suit your schedule.

Thank you,

Rep. Donna Hicks

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 31, 2015, at 12:48 PM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Donna,
As a follow up per our conversation last Friday, please let us know when you're available to meet to 
discuss your questions and/or concerns regarding Planned Parenthood.
If you're not available to meet this week please feel free to email us your questions.
We look forward to hearing from you.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Mottel, Haley
Sent: Friday, August 28, 2015 5:43 PM
To: Donna Hicks
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Gov. Haley Comments

Rep. Hicks,

Hope you are well. Below are quotes from Governor Haley regarding Planned Parenthood.
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"Over the past weeks, I have been shocked by recent accounts of unethical practices at clinics 
affiliated with Planned Parenthood, particularly those regarding the sale of human fetal tissue.

In a letter to S.C. Department of Health and Environmental Control director Catherine Heigel, 
Haley asks the agency to “engage in a prompt and comprehensive investigation of the policies and 
practices of abortion clinics in our state, prioritizing those affiliated with or owned by Planned 
Parenthood, its subsidiaries, and its affiliates.”

"These practices are not consistent with the laws or character of our state, and I believe this should 
make us pause and review Planned Parenthood's operations in South Carolina."

Please let us know if you need anything! I look forward to hearing from you with any questions or 
feedback. Hope you have a great weekend!

Thank you,
Haley
803-240-1512

Read more here: http://www.thestate.com/news/politics-government/politics-columns-blogs/the- 
buzz/article31435811.html#storylink=cpy
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